

Headteacher: Mrs Alex Evans Deputy Head: Mrs Sarah Inman

Telephone: (01462) 620555 Fax: (01462) 623555

E-mail: admin@pixmore.herts.sch.uk Website: www.pixmore.herts.sch.uk

14th September 2021

Dear Parent / Carer

<u>Year 5 – Space VR Workshop</u> Thursday, 21st October 2021

As part of our Science studies, we are extremely excited to inform you that we have managed to arrange a thrilling workshop to be held at Pixmore School for our year 5 pupils and helping to keep the costs down for parents as there are transport costs attached.

Our year 5 pupils will be virtually transported to space in a simultaneous blast off, where they will be able to pilot their research vessel around planets and moons, learning about the solar system. This incredible immersive experience will boost their learning and fact retention.

The cost of this workshop is £7.75. Please make this payment via your ParentMail account or the school office will be happy to take your card payment over the telephone. Reminder we are a CASHLESS school, no cash will be accepted. Please make payments by Wednesday 13th October 2021.

All school activities are carefully planned and aim to broaden the curricular experience of the children, but can only continue if parents support them. We endeavour to keep costs to an absolute minimum. As always, Mrs Jarvis is available to speak to in confidence, about any issues relating to payment.

Regards

Miss Annalise Dean

Mrs Sarah Thomas